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Barlby Primary School

Year Group: Nursery

Week beginning: 22.5.17

Next week our learning will be based on different countries in the world. We will also be completing lots
of Science based activities as it is Science Week at Barlby.

We will be:

e Exploring maps, atlases and globes and thinking about where we would like to go in the world
e Thinking about measurement and ordering objects according to their length

e Making flags using collage materials and art straws

e (Generating questions which we could ask to find out more about a place

e Using i-pads and non-fiction books to find out more about different parts of the world

e Exploring the changes which take place when something is heated or cooled

e Cooking food from different countries

Don't forget that this half-term’s Open Morning will take place on Tuesday from 8.45 — 9.30am. It would
be fantastic to see as many parents and carers as possible — the children love sharing their learning with
you!



